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I would like to inform you that the information collected in the field for the study of the Cape 
Verde warbler, with your funding, was also used to review the species factsheet for BirdLife 
and consequently its conservation status. This has not changed and the bird is still considered 
to be endangered because of its small area of occupancy. 
 
This is BirdLife's link to the species factsheet: 
http://datazone.birdlife.org/species/factsheet/22714852 
 

http://datazone.birdlife.org/species/factsheet/22714852

